
St. Paul’s Episcopal Church 

Vestry Meeting Minutes 

June 18, 2023  

Members Present:  Beverly Cook, Carol Canter, Ruth Harris, Doug Merritt, Mother Stephanie Parker 

Others Present:  Drew Mayberry, Bill Harris 

The meeting started at 11:10 a.m. with a prayer. 

Due to not having a quorum present, the May 21 2023 Vestry Meeting Minutes and the May 2023 

Financial Report could not be approved. These will be reviewed at the August meeting. 

Drew Mayberry advised that he is working with someone to get the church financial review done. 

Ministry Team Reports: Carol Canter advised that the 1st Wednesday night program was very successful 

and that other programs are scheduled. 

Rector’s Report: Mother Stephanie advised that Father Steve Sedgwick will be here the Sunday’s in July 

that she is away. Father Steve and Susan Whittington will handle pastoral care during this period. 

Planning for next year will start in August and September. 

The meeting ended at 12:44 p.m. 

Respectfully submitted, 

Bill Harris 

Clerk of the Vestry 

 


